John Smith

209.835.1000

June 1, 2004

Donald Green


General Manager

Hollybuster Video

123 Main Street

Stockton, CA  95202

Dear Mr. Green:

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to interview with Hollybuster Video for the position of sales clerk on May 28. I really enjoyed meeting you and spending the morning learning more about your store and the position that is available.

I feel that my experience and education have prepared me to work for Hollybuster Video and I look forward to being able to learn more about the video business. 

Again, thank you for your time. I am looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

John Smith

